From: Jacob Ward

To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: [BULK] Please Deny Regulation 5 Permit
Date: Friday, March 31, 2017 11:12:35 PM

Please deny the Regulation 5 permit for the C&H swine factory in the Buffalo River watershed.
This industrial operation will no doubt do damage to the geologically sensitive environment of
the first national river. Any failures or long term degradation risks a $62MM tourism industry in
one of the poorest areas of our state. Please deny it because it makes economic sense and
because the potential negative repercussions could impact generations to come.

Thank you.

Jacob Ward
479.438.0254 c

jward0520@gmail.com
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